
Government Contracts Attorney
Michael Hordell Joins Barnes
& Thornburg in D.C.
Barnes  &  Thornburg  LLP  has  added  Michael  Hordell  in
Washington,  D.C.,  as  of  counsel  in  the  firm’s  Corporate
Department and Federal Contracting, Procurement and National
Security Practice Group.

With  more  than  40  years  of  government  contracts  and
procurement experience, Hordell advises clients ranging from
small  businesses  to  large  enterprises  on  a  variety  of
government contractual issues, including proposal preparation,
compliance, bid protests, contract performance and claims and
mergers and acquisitions, the firm said in a release.

Having  been  granted  a  Top  Secret/Sensitive  Compartmented
Information clearance/access from the U.S. government, Hordell
is permitted to assist contractors with classified matters.

The firm said Hordell is active with companies that provide
technology/software  services  and  products;  command,  control
and  communications  systems;  cybersecurity  products;
intelligence  surveillance;  and  reconnaissance  services  and
products.
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